
Counselor Newsletter
Dear Ascension families,

A Word From the School Counselor

We made it! As we wrap up an amazing school year, I am reflecting on all the experiences 
I’ve been lucky enough to be a part of. I’m so grateful to have had the opportunity to watch the 
students grow and learn and I’m so proud to see how far they have progressed. For our last 
week of school, there are many events occurring and therefore I will only have a few classes. 
Those classes I do have, we will celebrate all the things we have learned this year with a little 
healthy competition!

Third, 4th, and 5th grades will be finishing the film Wonder and reflecting on the year. They 
will complete a poster about their favorite things they have learned during guidance this 
year.

Sixth and 7th grades will not have guidance this week due to ACE Day. Eighth grade will not 
have guidance due to them graduating!

Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd grades will not have guidance due to our early dismissal on 
Friday and our awards ceremony.

I am so grateful for such a productive and fulfilling year. My first year in my dream job as a 
school counselor has truly solidified that this role is exactly where I want to be. I am so blessed to 
have been given the opportunity to help your children learn and grow this year. I have never 
been a part of a community where families are so supportive and kind. I thank each and every 
one of you for sharing your children with me and I hope you have a relaxing and fun summer 
break! Soak up that sunshine!

Ms. Hoehler
_______________________________________________________________

If you experience an emergency this summer break, please reach out to the following:
- The Brook at Dupont 502-896-0495
- Our Lady of Peace 502-451-3330
- The Couch Immediate Mental Health Care 502-414-4557
- 911 or the nearest ER

I will be available again by email starting August 1, 2022.

May 23, 2022 - May 27, 2022


